
 
 

 

Friday 14th September 2018 

 

 

We have had a fantastic full week in class with all the children 
settling well into the routines of the new school year. During the 
week, the children have also been introduced to our new topic of 
The Gallery Greats. 
Please see the topic web on the class page of the website for more 
details of what your child will be learning over the half term.  
The creative curriculum homework grid is also available on this 
page. 
 
Alder Grange Taster day 
On Thursday 4th October, all Year 6 have been invited to attend an 
open day at Alder Grange and your child should have received a 
letter about this. If you have not already done so, please return the 
permission slip so that Alder Grange know how many pupils will be 
attending.  
All Year 6 should come to school as normal on that day and they will 
be escorted to and from Alder Grange by our school staff. A further 
letter nearer the time will follow. 
 
High school admissions 
You may be aware that the online form for applying for your child’s 
secondary school place is now live. This needs to be completed on 
line and the deadline for applications is 31st October. Non-
submission of your application may result in your child not getting a 
place at the high school of their choice.  
 
Forest School 
Our first Forest School session of the year will take place on 
Monday 17th September. Please ensure that your child has all the 
appropriate kit in school. 
 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
MACMILLAN COFFEE & CAKE EVENT – Friday 29th September 2 – 3 pm 

ALDER GRANGE ACTIVITY DAY – Thursday 5th October 

CLASS WORSHIP – Wednesday 4th October at 9 am (All parents welcome). 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Learner of the Week:  
Phoebe 
For: her outstanding attitude to 
Year 6. 
 
BLP Hero of the Week: 
Sophie-Rae 
For: excellent collaboration skills 
within class. 
 
Topic award:   
Solomon 
For: his fantastic geographical 
knowledge. 
 
VIP: Theo  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


